
 IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

 

DeWALT® and Stanley® Fiberglass Sledgehammers 
  

Stanley Black & Decker has identified the potential hazard that the head of the sledgehammers can loosen 
prematurely on its first or early use and detach unexpectedly, posing an impact injury hazard to the user.     

 
The following models are affected: 

 
DeWALT® Stanley® 

DWHT56141 – 2lb Drilling Hammer FMHT51297 – 4lb Engineer Hammer 
DWHT56142 – 3lb Drilling Hammer FMHT51298 – 4lb Blacksmith Hammer 
DWHT56143 – 2-1/2lb Engineering Hammer FMHT51308 – 3lb Drilling Hammer 
DWHT56146 – 2-1/2lb Blacksmith Hammer FMHT56006 – 3lb Drilling Hammer 
DWHT56147 – 4lb Blacksmith Hammer FMHT56008 – 4lb Blacksmith Hammer 
DWHT56148 – 4lb Engineering Hammer FMHT56009 – 4lb Engineer Hammer 
DWHT56024 – 4lb Drilling Sledgehammer, hollow handle FMHT56010 – 6lb Sledgehammer 
DWHT56025 – 4lb BS Sledgehammer, hollow handle FMHT56011 – 8lb Sledgehammer 
DWHT56026 – 4lb ENG Sledgehammer, hollow handle FMHT56019 – 10lb Sledgehammer 
DWHT56027 – 6lb Sledgehammer, hollow handle 
DWHT56029 – 10lb Sledge 36" Hammer, hollow handle 
DWHT56030 – 12lb Sledgehammer, hollow handle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The sledgehammers are yellow and black. The model numbers of the DeWALT® hammers are marked on the 
hammer head. Model numbers of the Stanley® hammers are located on a sticker on the handle.   
 

 

Recall done in cooperation with Health Canada       Post Until August 18, 2023 

If your hammer is affected, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY 
and contact Stanley Black & Decker to obtain a refund. 

1. Call toll free 1-855-418-3032between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m., 
Eastern Time, M-F, 

2. Go to: 
https://stanleyblackanddecker.com/sledgehammerrecall, 

3. Or scan this QR code: 


